
 

           
 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in praying the Rosary in the Holy Spirit Chapel Sunday at 10:00a.m. 

 

                     

THANK YOU FATHER RICHARD COLGAN, CSP 

We are blessed with the presence of Father Colgan who will be here with us for another week.  Please welcome him 

and show him our Texas hospitality.    

 

Peter’s Pence Collection 

This weekend, June 29
th

 and 30
th

, we will be taking up the Peter’s Pence Collection, a worldwide collection that 

supports the charitable works of Pope Francis.  Funds from this collection help victims of war, oppression, and 

natural disasters.  Take this opportunity to join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to our suffering 

brothers and sisters.  Please be generous today.    For more information, visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence 

 

 Highland Lakes Pregnancy Resource Center’s Baby Botttle Boomerang 

The Highland Lakes Resource Center of Kingsland and Marble Falls and Catholic Life Insurance are co-sponsoring 

a Baby Bottle Boomerang fundraiser. If you have not returned your bottle, please drop it off at the office or leave it 

in the baskets found near the entrance to the church.   Please make checks payable to Highland Lakes Pregnancy 

Center.   We appreciate your prayers and support for the centers and their volunteers.  

 

Crisis Center Collection 

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting the bags handed out last weekend to benefit the Crisis Center, which 

serves abused women and their children in the area. The labels suggested the needed products. Cash donations are 

also appreciated.  If you want to give a check, please make it payable to the “Crisis Center”.  Thank you for your 

generosity. God Bless you all! 

  

Music Director Position 

Mary Williams, our wonderful Music Director, will resign her position effective August 31. She has been serving us 

in this capacity for the past 11+ years. Over this period, she has coordinated numerous funerals, weddings, special 

programs and of course our weekly music. Mary will continue to be a part of our parish community and sing with us 

when she can. We are beginning a search for a replacement.  If you know of someone who might be interested, 

please contact the office.  

 

All are Welcome….and a reminder 

Our St Paul Parish Community welcomes all guests and visitors to join us at Mass, First Friday Adoration and 

prayer in our Church. With summer, lake activities and much warmer weather approaching, a gentle reminder to our 

Community, guests and visitors to dress modestly and respectfully to honor Our Lord's Presence in our sacred space. 

 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
Next weekend, July 6

th
 and 7

th
 , we  will have our monthly 'Brown Bag" collection to aid the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society.  If you are contributing a check, please make it out to the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  Every little bit helps! 

 

 

Birthday Bicentennial 

200 years, Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

 December 18, 1819 – December 18, 2019 

Memorial Mass for Ron Balsam 

There will be a memorial mass for Ron Balsam, a long time St. Paul parishioner, on July 2
nd

, 2019, at 11:00 a.m. 

followed by a reception in the Finn Family Life Center. 

 

St. Paul the Apostle Directories 

The new directories have arrived. If you have had your picture taken, or submitted a picture, there is a directory in 

Hecker Hall with your name on it.  Please pick it up after Mass this weekend.   

 

First Friday Adoration 

First Friday Adoration will be held Friday, July 5th, 2019  from 8:30 A.M. and will close at 6:00 P.M.  Father  will 

anoint the sick at the 8:00 a.m. Mass on that day. The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed in the  Holy Spirit chapel. 

Sign-up sheets are available at each entrance to the church.  There is ample room in the chapel for several adorers at 

any given time.  Please try to spend some time with Jesus so that he will never be left alone.   Indeed, Our Lord will 

be waiting for you. For information, please contact Angela Cook at (801)633-1242 

 

First Saturday Social and First Sunday Taco Breakfast 

Our monthly First Saturday Social, sponsored by our WWIC’s group, will take place on Saturday, July 6th, in the 

Finn Family Life Center after 5:30 pm Mass.  All are welcome.  On Sunday, July 7th, the Knights of Columbus will 

host breakfast in the Finn Family Life Center following both Masses.  The Knights are offering a variety of delicious 

breakfast tacos and beverages with donations accepted at the door.  Please join us for this gathering of fine food and 

fellowship. 

 

The Samaritan Grief Support Group 

The Samaritans will meet Wednesday, July 10th at Russo's Restaurant at 11:30 a.m.  The Samaritans meet every 2nd 

Wednesday of the month. Please call Georgina Christy, 830.693.8001, if you have questions. 
 

Caring Bridge 

A detailed account of Father Ruben’s Cancer journey is on the website  www.caringbridge.org.  If you would like 

to follow, please send an email to the office and you will be invited.  “I had my appointment with the doctor 

Monday.  We had very favorable results.  On a scale of 1-5, I was rated as a 2, little to no cancer activity.  I remain 

hopeful for continued improvement due to my treatments.  Good news!” Your continued thoughts and prayers are 

appreciated.  

 

Come "Like" Our Page and Follow St. Paul's on Facebook 

We hope you will "Like" our new page and "Follow" St. Paul's at StPaultheApostleCatholicChurch on 

Facebook.com. Along with information about our parish's location, mission and schedules, the page posts reminders 

of upcoming events and brief photo features on major parish activities.  

 

Gift Cards 

HEB and Bayside Cards are available after all masses this weekend.  Remember you can use gift card for 

merchandise and/or gas at any HEB.  Various denominations of the cards will be available.  The cards do expire 

after one year. 

 

Have a safe and happy Fourth of July and remember that there will no no Mass on Thursday, July 4, 2019.  

The office will be closed on July 4, 2019.   

 

* Reminder: No Ruah class  July 2 

*Save the date: Women’s ACT retreat September 19 – 22 at Eagles Wings 

*Save the date:  4
th

 Annual Catholic Women’s Conference, September 6
th

 and 7
th

.   

 
 

Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $8,108.00 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, June 30, 2019 

 

 

http://www.caringbridge.org/


Weekday Mass Schedule 

June 29 5:30 p.m. Jim Jones+ July 6 5:30 p.m. Mary Jamail + 

June 30 8:30 a.m. 
57

th
 anniversary, 

Joe & Liz Zarsky 
July 7 8:30 a.m. Dan Black + 

June 30 10:30 a.m. Jim Jones+ July 7 10:30 a.m. Jim May + 

July 3 5:30 p.m. Ron Balsam+ July 10 5:30 p.m. Cash Adams + 

July 4 8:00 a.m.  No Mass July 11 8:00 a.m.  Marian Averyt, healing 

July 5 8:00 a.m.  Jim Jones + July 12 8:00 a.m.  For the Parish 

 

            Liturgical Ministers 

June 29,   5:30 p.m.   

Lectors –Jim Jamail, Mary Beth Madsen                 EM –Mark Bentley, Pat Bentley, Jeanette Matzinger 

Ushers –Ted Shetka, Patsy Wiley                    Sacristan and Altar Server- Gary Olfers 

June 30,    8:30 a.m. 
Lectors –Elizabeth Zarsky, Jackie Scott    E.M. –Pat Heilman, Jane Marino, Joe Zarsky 

Ushers – Dick Heilman, Jerry Pawelek,          Sacristan and Altar Server – Joe Marino 

June 30,   10:30 a.m.  
Lectors – Beth Snyder, Paige Schweizer    E.M. –Veronica Cook, Lois Girten, Grace Gless,    

Ushers – Bob Schweizer, Gene Blalock                  Sacristan and Altar Server – Jeff Cook 

 

Happy Birthday 

The following parishioners are celebrating birthdays this week: Bobbi Lucas, June 30
th

; John Cook, Luci Baines 

Johnson, July 2
nd

; Wayne Haass, July 5
th

.     Happy birthday and God’s blessings to you! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Happy Anniversary to Mary and Joe Williams  who will celebrate 31 years of marriage on June 30th.  Joe and 

Elizabeth Zarsky will celebrate their 57
th

 anniversary on June 30
th

.  On July 1
st
 Homer and Carol Ahr will celebrate 

their 52
nd

 anniversary.  Jim and Karen Kuehler will celebrate 45 years of marriage on July 3
rd

.  Also on July 3
rd

, John 

and Mary Readel will celebrate their 43
rd

  anniversary.  On July 4
th

, Independence Day, Keith and Kimberly 

Compton will celebrate their XXX anniversary.    

 

 Prayer Request 

Please pray for: Rob Siler, Esther Ellis, John Adams, Sharon Gail, Tammy Whitman, Rene Pfiffner, Althea Rowan,  

Shelby Spangler, Ginny Rhodes, Julie Mills, Harry Corbin, Bill Johnson Jr.,  Joe Gillespie, Anita Fey, Alice 

Courtney, Martha and Tom Burt, Marcus D. & Johnny R. Perez families, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Bert Rogers Jr., 

Jack Noriega,  Father Ruben Patino, Stephen Thompson, Father Scott Mikkelson, Carole Carson, Kim Hugunin, 

Donna Dewan, Theresa Ross, Jeff Snyder, John Snyder, Emily Fenlon, Claire Zarsky , Phillip Schmidt, Jaime 

Campbell, Mary Ann Sigura, Trisha Belota, John Currier, Raymond Saint Germain, Betty Helfrich, Janice Garvis, 

Jody Jamail, Marian Averyt, Bob Averyt, Edward Sacre,  Ward Lott, Ed Peres, Don Reed, Diane Whiteley, Ben 

Koby, Laura Koby, Debbie Sapp, Luis Canchola and Irl Unruh. 

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek                          Matthew Anderson, USN                    Tiffanie Beotchner 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews       SFC Erick DeAlba       Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford       Staff Sgt. Adam Long   SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Sean Zarsky, USAF       1st Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF            Ethan Cook 

Lt. Thomas Readel D.D.S.USN                 Col. Maria Bochat    Sgt, James Balestrini   

Captain Eric Barton                     Captain Heather Barton            LCDR Darby Gray 
Michael Cook                                  

St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                     MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Pastor:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

Parish Business Administrators: Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 2810460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation -  Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance -   Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001 gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence  –Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com, Diana Virdell- mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation – Lowell Crable -   lowellcrable@gmail.com 

Development – Ed Wenzel  214-263-4424  :  edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

 
“The individuality of a man cannot be too strong or his liberty too great when he is guided by the Spirit 
of God. But when these are interpreted as independency from God and license, when impressions are 
taken too easily from below, instead of those from above, then this is evidence of the spirit of pride and 
of the flesh, and not of ‘the liberty of the glory of the children of God.” 

 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 212-265-3209 x350 and tell him your story. 

 
St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
 

mailto:rmpatino@aol.com
http://www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org/
mailto:jacalynscott@mac.com

